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To Whom It May Concern

Re:The Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill

It has come to my attention the above mentioned Amendment Bill has escaped the
attention of not only the media but also the Australian citizens.

I do not agree to this amendment. Please explain why Queensland needs a further
extension to 'emergency powers' when the government has not provided or released an exit
strategy or roadmap to end the emergency conditions.

As free men and women of this Country we are entitled to freedom of movement, to visit
family and friends and to conduct business as we see fit.

This Amendment should be abolished and emergency powers ceased immediately.

Yours sincerely
Natalie Gibson
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